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From Woodcraft Manningham Committee & Safety Committee. 
 
The wearing of Safety protective eyewear is now compulsory for all club activities whenever you are 
using any machine or tool that has an electric motor. 
This requirement is as a result of discussions with our insurance company concerning the details of 
the Club insurance policy. Which means to protect you from eye damage and to protect the club 
from litigation. 
This means that whenever you use a machine or power tool, you must wear safety glasses as a 
minimum requirement.  For some equipment or tasks, face shields may also be necessary.  If you are 
near an operating machine you must wear safety glasses also. 
The club is providing every member with a pair of safety glasses. Alternatively you may supply your 
own. 
Prescription eyewear with lenses that meet safety glasses standards and include side shields is also 
acceptable. 
The club insurance will cover you in an accident that is caused by someone else in the club but it 
does not cover you if you cause the accident yourself. You will have to pay for all medical costs. 
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